
With reference to the public health bill HB3063, I question the true scientific proof of the effectiveness 
of preventative vaccines.  As a medical professional, I took the flu vaccine two years in a row and each 
time I came down with severe flu symptoms and then I opted out of the treatment for 4 years with out 
any flu-like symptoms. There does not seem to be any recourse against the pharmaceutical industry for 
errors and the negative reactions that occurs with there products.  I found that these products contain 
controversial toxic chemicals and other additives that have not been studied as to their effect on our 
human body.  I urge you to look closely at these issue and not be persuaded by the pharmaceutical 
lobby.   
Respectfully,  Frederick G. Smith, MA, RPT 
                      Salem, Oregon  
 


